Dublin Senior Center – Advisory Council Meeting Minutes
Monday December 4, 2023

Present:  V. Bayer, J. Gross, S. Lee, S. Piatkowski, S. Kalinowski, C. Kehoe, 
L. Hobbs, K. Law, R. Failla.
Absent: K. Gordinear, A. Noble

Pledge of Allegiance

Old Business
The generator is still broken since July 24, 2021.
Security camera outside Dublin’s front entrance was reviewed again.

New Business
 R. Failla made a motion to approve September 2023 minutes seconded by 
J. Gross. All in favor
~Elected new officers for 2024 – Motion made by S. Kalinowski to elect 
  V. Bayer as Chairperson seconded by S. Lee.  All in favor.
~S. Kalinowski made a motion to elect K. Law as Vice Chairperson seconded by
  S. Lee – All in favor. 

Discussion

Bi-laws were distributed to council members for amendment.  Items to be amended are Article II-Purpose- remove 2.5 E about transportation and Article III-Membership- add sentence members must be active under 3.2 as prerequisite

Members of the council were asking about the cement block outside Dublin’s front entrance.  C. Kehoe and L. Hobbs explained that the Clerk’s office is installing a ballot box for mail in ballots.

L. Hobbs discussed starting a men’s group in the upcoming new year.  Also, we will be purchasing a movie license in the new year.  This will allow us to show
monthly movies.

C. Kehoe let the Council know the Township insurance was approved for trips and we will be looking for volunteer drivers for our trips.


L. Hobbs reviewed upcoming special events.  We have three trips planned with
Travel Treasures and Tours.  If our numbers a good they will pick us up at Dublin.

Board Comments
Council members asked if Silver Sneakers would be a possibility to offer at Dublin.  This has been mentioned before and Dublin already offers the same type of exercise.

There is a concern with members taking BINGO cards home with them.  It was decided this will be addressed in the new year.

It was mentioned to council members that the round tables in the front lobby
are too large to play Majohngg.  It was suggested we could possibly purchase
two card tables for this game.

J. Gross told Council about a company by the name of Paddle Boat Pub.  L. Hobbs will investigate this company for our travel program.


Meeting adjourned at 4:30pm
Next meeting will be March 4, 2024
3:30pm

Carol Kehoe
